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SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 

Corporate 

Question No.  179 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 24 February 2014: 

List any tenders that were re-issued or issued multiple times since 7 September 2013 

i. Why were they re-issued or issued multiple times? 

ii. Were any applicants received for the tenders before they were re-issued or repeatedly issued? 

iii. Were those applicants asked to resubmit their tender proposal? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The department has not reissued tenders or issued tenders multiple times since 7 September 2013.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


